May 22, 2009

Circular No: NCEL/19/2009
All Registered Brokers of 

National Commodity Exchange Limited

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject:-
SCRA for Foreign Investors at National Commodity Exchange Limited

Please find attached herewith copy of State Bank of Pakistan (“SBP”) letter No. ING/B-3601/12(26)-Equity-2009 dated May 20, 2009, whereby the SBP in order to attract foreign investment in listed future contracts at National Commodity Exchange Limited has allowed using Special Convertible Rupees Account (“SCRA”). 

In view of the foregoing, the brokers may open SCRA account(s) for their investors having status of foreign company or for non-residents of Pakistan. 

Should you have any query or concern or need further clarification in relation to subject issue, please contact the undersigned. 

This is for your kind information. 

Sincerely yours, 

Aamir Zareef Khan

Head of Compliance

